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Comments: Only when the last tree has been cut down.
Only when the last river has been poisoned.

Only when the last fish has been caught.

Only then will you find that money cannot be eaten.

There is no reason other than Corporate Greed for POWDR (based in Utah) to be "redeveloping” the existing
Holland Lake Lodge and Cabin facilities. The "redevelopment” includes a footprint of buildings that greatly
expands the current land use and a drastic expansion of paved parking areas. 200 mature trees are slated to be
felled to accomplish this massive construction project. The plans are not to "redevelop"” but rather to develop and
expand. Essentially, building a Luxury Resort on the waterfront. Please call it what it is and stop gaslighting the
citizens of Montana. The USFS approvals for POWDR to destroy this treasured location were fast tracked, failed
to allow any environmental impact studies and somewhat oddly hushed. Any construction and/or development
for this location should be subject to an appropriate impartial environmental study and be limited to using the
existing footprint of buildings. Thank you for the opportunity to comment and please listen to the will of
Montana's great residents and not to the whims of a Corporation seeking to cash out at the expense of our
environment and the resources of our Treasure State.



